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ADDENDUM NUMBER 2 
 

February 4, 2025 
 
This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original Bidding Documents as 
noted below. Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Bid Proposal. Failure to 
do so may be sufficient cause for the District to reject the bid. 
 
This Addendum consists of 1 Answer to Questions. 
 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS 

 QUESTION ANSWER 
1 Can the temporary construction entrance 

be left in place at the end of the project, or 
restored to original conditions? 

Yes, the Contractor may leave the temporary 
construction entrance in place at the end of the 
project. The contractor will be responsible for 
ensuring the existing perimeter chain link fence and 
gate is restored and secure upon demobilization from 
the site.   

 
 

THIS ADDENDUM INCLUDES THE FOLLOWING ATTACHMENTS: 
 

1. None. 
 

 
END OF SECTION 

 
 

 
Brian Hensley, Water Resources Supervisor 
Citrus Heights Water District 
 


